
From: Jim < >  
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 3:16 PM 
To: ORVTaskForce <orvtaskforce@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: question for this task force 

 

Hello, I have responded to the survey and watched your meeting minutes of May 20. 
  
My first reaction is similar to the gentleman guest you had on, this appears to be a very one-
sided approach to looking at ATV routes, rules and regulations, as the primary audience is ATV 
owners who want more, whereas the greater public in my opinion is not being engaged. 
  
My wife and I do have ATVs and I do like greater access to routes etc. We are very respectfull of 
speed and noise not impacting others. 
  
But recently me and my neighbors are witnessing an increased volume of ATVers screaming up 
and down Manvers Scugog townline, with incredible noise and speed, many times in groups. 
  
Is this part of the task force’s responsibility to look at controlling these issues as routes 
increase? 
  
If not is there someone else I can contact to bring this issue forward for discussion and 
resolution? 
  
I have 5-6 immediate neighbors who all feel the same but do not know how to stop this, or at 
least someone should be policing the “bad apples”  
Not all ATVers are this disrespectful. 
  
Thankyou 
  
Jim and Delvea Tuff 
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